The Municipality of Central Elgin

Council Highlights

Monday September 26, 2022

Both the Kettle Creek Conservation
Authority and the Catfish Creek
Conservation Authority were commended by
Council for their work on the progress
reports they compiled and presented to
Council, as it is a lot of work and they work
with limited funds.

The Transition Plan, Programs and Services,
Consultation and feedback with member
municipalities, Agreements, and other
activities were highlighted in the Kettle
Creek Conservation Authority Progress
Report.

Both Conservation Authorities have
accomplished a great deal in the past year,
and their importance cannot be overstated.

Council appointed Deputy Mayor
Tom Marks and Councillor Dennis
Crevits to sit on the St. Thomas
Mills Drain reassessment meeting
for the Mills Drain Court of Revision.
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Council directed staff to compose a
bylaw authorizing the execution of an
agreement for the services of an
Integrity Commissioner, a Closed
Meeting Investigator, and a Municipal
Ombudsman for their consideration.

Looking for more information on this meeting? visit our Civic Web or YouTube channel for more details

The Municipality of Central Elgin gathers on land of land of the McKee Treaty that was signed by the Wyandot and by
Anishinaabe Nations, including ancestors of Chippewas of the Thames First Nation. It is also the traditional territory of the,
Haudenosaunee, Attiwonderonk (Neutral) and Mississauga Nation. These First Nations continue to provide ongoing stewardship
of the land and waters in the Municipality of Central Elgin.


https://centralelgin.civicweb.net/Portal/MeetingInformation.aspx?Org=Cal&Id=1482
https://youtu.be/JSrPHIG2rg0

